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Van: W
Verzonden: dinsdag 2 januari 2018 09:38

Aan: Wiebes, Mark (M.Y.)

cc: Baeten, Michel (M.P.A.C);02&
Onderwerp: RE: Antw: RE: Eagles as counter-UAV measure
Opvolgingsmarkering: Opvolgen

Markeringsstatus: Gemarkeerd

Message Classification: Restricted

Dear Mark,
Happy New Year! Here’s wishing you and your family a great and safe year ahead!

We have read in recent news that the Dutch National Police have decided to decommission the eagles
from its counter-UAV duties.

May we know what were the difficulties and challenges faced which resulted in such a decision?

This will greatly help us to refine and relook into the P2amme,

especially in the area of using specialised animals to perform such a role.

I look forward to hearing from you soon. Thanks!

































